
St. Stephen Elementary School is hosting a Welcome to School 

Open House and Barbeque on Wednesday, September 02. This 

will be ongoing from 4:30-6:30 so you are able to drop in at a 

time that is convenient. 

 

Students will have an opportunity to meet their teacher, visit 

their classroom and tour throughout the school. Teachers will 

share information with parents regarding classroom routines, 

procedures and grade level expectations.  

Children are encouraged to bring along their school supplies 

during this event. 

Families can also join us for a BBQ on the playground area. The 

Parent School Support Committee chairperson will be on hand 

in the Library to explain the role of PSSC and ask for your 

support and membership.  This is a great chance to get involved 

with your child’s school.  

 

It will be exciting to see you at our Welcome to School Open 

House and BBQ Event on September 02! Enjoy the rest of your 

summer!  

Mrs. Winchester, Principal 

St. Stephen Elementary School 


